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NOTICES: 
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Pastor's Conference banquet. 

F.O.C.U.S. Spring Fellowship. Mackie Hall Con-
ference Room. Students interested in weekend 
youth retreats, revivals, etc. are invited. 

Chapel: Theodore F. Adams Lectures on Preaching 
and the Practice of Ministry. Lecturer: Dr. 
Clyde Fant, pastor of FBC, Richardson, Texas. 

Chapel: Adams· Lectures continue with Dr. Clyde 
Fant. 

Faculty meeting. Bethea Room. 

Women's exercise classes. Gym. See notice below. 

Chapel: Adams Lectures continue with Dr. Clyde 
Fant. 

Averette College Alumni luncheon. See notice 
below. 

Library Instruction (4th session), A-V auditorium. 

Chapel: Adams Lectures conclude with Dr. Clyde 
Fant. 

GUESTS ON CAMPUS: Southeastern alumni and other guests will be on 
campus this week to participate in two conferences 

held in conjµnction with the Adams Lectures. The seventeenth annual Pastors' 
Seminar will begin Monday evening and continue through the week. The Chaplains' 
Conference involving military and institutional chaplains will be held Tuesday 
and Wednesday, February 10-11. We welcome these guests to Southeastern. 

AVERETTE COLLEGE 
ALUMNI: 
dent of Averette 
There will be no 

All Averette College alumni are invited to a lun-
cheon and fellowship in the cafeteria on Thursday, 
February 12, at 12 noon. The Dean and Vice Presi-

will be present to hear· what has been happening in y620 life. 
charge for the meal. Contact Margaret Tyree at 556- 2. 

SEMINARY WOMEN: Put an end to those winter blues and come shape up 
at the aerobic dance exercise classes on Wednesdays 

in the gym from 5:00-6:00 p.m. All women seminary students, staff and seminary 
wives are welcomed. No fee is charged'. Come dressed to workout. 

GOT A TALENT? Show it off at the annual Mission and Ministry 
Conference Student/Faculty Variety Show: February 

21 at 9:00 p.m. The unusual will be the usual for this bill of fare. Interested 
faculty, staff and students should contact Don Bass (834-5683) or Doug Murray 
(556-1543) for more information. This is your big chance mon amour. 

(OVER) 



SUMMER MISSION 
OPPORTUNITIES: 

Mission opportunities in Michigan, Virginia and 
Georgia will_be available this summer through 
enrollment in H2324. Mr. John Sneddler of the Home 

Mission Board will be on campus Tuesday, February 17 to interview those who are 
interested. Sign up in Formation In Ministry office. 

TEL DAN EXCAVATION: Attention - prospective volunteers for the TEL DAN 
sunnner excavation. Application blanks for the 

Zion Research Foundation Student Travel Scholarships in the amount of $900.00 
are now in Professor Scoggin's office. Come by for forms and information. 

SOCIAL CLUB OUTING: The Social Club will be meeting at the Women's 
Dorm at 5:00 p.m. on Saturday, February 14 to 

go to the Barbeque Lodge for supper. We will return by 7:00. Those who are 
interested will then go to an auction from 7:30-9:30 on U.S. lA in Forestville. 
The auction has anything from $1 up. Cost is $4.50 for an all-you-can-eat 
supper. The auction is free. Call Weymon Bartlett, 556-6331, Johnson 328, 
for more information. 

NATIONAL PARKS Brian Swedberg, a representative of "A Christian 
MINISTRY: Ministry in the National Parks" will be on campus 

the evening of February 12 and the morning of 
February 13 to interview interested persons. A slide presentation will be given 
at 10 a.m. on Friday, 2/13 in the A.V. auditorium of the Library. Sign up in 
FIM for interviews. 

MMPI EVALUATIONS: Minnesota Multiphasic Personality Inventory evalu-
ations have been received for students who entered 

this semester. Those who wish to review these results should make an appointment 
with the Counseling Office, ext. 217. All students are reminded that counseling 
services are available at the Health Center office or at the Life Enrichment 
Center in Raleigh. 

CAMP COUNSELOR: Dr. Lloyd Jackson will be on campus Wednesday, 
February 11 to interview students interested in a 

10 week summer position as a R.A. Counselor at a Virginia camp. Contact FIM to 
schedule an interview. 

FINAL REGISTRATION 
FOR BI/POIAR SEMINAR: 

Friday, February 13, 1981, is the last day to 
register for the Winter BI/POLAR SEMINART. Early 
registration is necessary in order to complete 

and receive computer processed inventory materials which are used in the seminar. 
The date of the Seminar is Friday (7:00 to 10:00 p.m.) and Saturday (9:00 to 
12:00 a.m., and 1:00 to 4:00 p.m.), February 27-28, 1981. The Seminar provides 
for the discovery, identification and creative use of ones strengths as well 
as for an understanding of how others use their strengths. To register, or for 
additional information, contact Professor Bob Poerschke, Room 301, Stealey Hall, 
SEBTS. 

HOUSING NEEDED: The 1981 Mission and Ministry Conference "Singing 
the Song in a Strange Land" will be held here at 

Southeastern the weekend of February 20-22. 30o+ participants from colleges and 
universities in North Carolina and other southeastern states are expected, and 
we desperately need your help in housing these students. If you can be of 
assistance, please contact either Martha Vertrees at 556-6236 or the Student 
Affairs office, ext. 263. 

MONEY MANAGEMENT "Money Management and the Minister's Finances" is 
SEMINAR: a seminar being offered by the Annuity Board of 

the Southern Baptist Convention. Mr. Sam O'Neal 
and Mr. Frank Schwall from Baptist State Convention of N.C. will be coordinating 
the program designed especially for seminary students. The seminar will be held 
Tuesday, February 17 in the Bethea. Room from 3-9 p.m.. Topics will include bud-
geting, taxes, insurance, retirement programs, wills and others. Seminar par-
ticipants will be guests of the Annuity Board at a buffet dinner in the seminary 
cafeteria. No registration fee is charged but participants should make reserva-
tion by February 13 in the Student Affairs office or at the switchboard. 

Name: 
Address: 
Phone: 

I will be attending the: 

MONEY MANAGEMENT SEMINAR 
Reservation Form 

Seminar and Dinner ----------- Seminar only -----------
Return by February 13 to the Student Affairs Office or switchboard. 
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